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Diary Dates  

 
4th May -             

Bank Holiday 

6th May -             
Open Classrooms 

11th to 15th May -  
y6 SATs 

21st May - KS2 Disco 

25th to 29th May - 
Half Term 

19th June -       
Sports Day 

24th June -             
Class Photographs 

8th July -             
Open Classrooms 

15th & 16th July -  
Y5/6 Production 

21st July -             
Y6 Leavers’ Evening 

22nd July -          
Last Day of Term 

2nd September - 
Staff Inset Day 

3rd September - 
Term Starts 

10 Years at Arbury 
I find it difficult to believe that, on 
the first day of the summer term, we 
celebrated my first decade as 
Headteacher at Arbury Primary School. 
It has been a privilege working with the 
children, staff, parents, carers and 
governors over that time and I hope 
very much to be doing so for many 
years to come. 
Thank you for the many kind messages.  

 

Building Work 
We are now using the 
expressive arts hall (with 
its new floor) again and 

are just waiting on furniture so that we 
can begin using the new resource room.  
I am already working to book in the  
KS2 playground resurfacing work for 
the summer holiday which will include 
new pitch markings, goals and new play 
equipment for the children. 
 

Reminder on Earrings 
Thank you for continuing to support the 
school with implementing the county 
guidance on the wearing of earrings for 
sporting activities including sporting 
clubs. Whilst some children are able to      
remove their own earrings before 
sport, many parents have taken the 
very sensible approach of not sending 
children to school with earrings on PE 
days. 
We also hope that any new ear piercing 
is scheduled for the summer holiday as 
doing this in term time may result in 
children missing out on many sporting 
activities and clubs if they are unable 
to take  their earrings out.  

Friends of Arbury 
Please do remember to come along to 
the half termly tea after school on  
Friday 1st May.  There will be an oppor-
tunity to make a donation to the Nepal 
Earthquake relief fund if you wish to. 

 
The Arbury Aliens Are Landing! 

 
 

Join us for the 2015 Arbury Carnival on Saturday 13th June! 
 

Get involved by bringing your child to make carnival banners and  
alien costumes on Friday 22nd May and Thursday 4th June,  

from 3.15pm in the school hall, with artists from Kettle’s Yard! 
 

Any donations of tin foil would be greatly appreciated. 
Please leave with your child’s class teacher. 

 

Parents can keep up to date on Facebook @ 
Arbury Aliens (Arbury Carnival) 


